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Gold Medals 

Gymnastics 

Well done to the 2 teams of gymnasts who represented Bishop’s 

Stortford area at the Level 3 Hertfordshire Games last week. Our KS1 

team consisted of Emily Jackson, Violet Hall, Ned Harding, Gracie 

Cimini, Billie Shaw and Charleigh-Faye Clark. The KS2 team consisted of 

Ellie Statham, Megan Statham, Amy Martin, Charlie Jones, Phoebe 

Forrest and Issy Cimini. They now go on to represent Hertfordshire at 

the District Games on Monday at the Level 4 competition. A fantastic 

achievement and we are very proud of them. Well done to Jenny and 

Amy for their brilliant coaching. If any parent would like their child to 

join either the dance or gym clubs for September please contact the 

office for contact details.  

 

Level 3 Hockey 

Our Year 6 hockey team also competed at the Hertfordshire Games 

which was also a major achievement. Well done to Tiffany, Florence, 

Jude, James Bowe, Holden and Marly. Thank you to Mrs Clayden for 

taking them. 

 

Archery - Silver 

Also at the Hertfordshire Games, the Bishop’s Stortford partnership 

fielded an Archery team. Joshua Martin in Year 5 was chosen and the 

team won Silver. Well done Joshua. 

 

Summer Fayre 

Thank you to the PTA who organised a fantastic fayre which raised 

about £3000. Well done to the children for their brilliant gym and 

dance displays. Thank you to everyone who gave up their time to help 

out and to support this very enjoyable event. 

 

Library summer read 

Please visit your local library over the summer and join the reading 

challenge – the theme this year is The Big Friendly Read in honour of 

Roald Dahl 100.  

 

Guitar 

If your child currently has guitar lessons and doesn’t want to continue 

in September please remember you must give notice before the end of 

term or you will be charged. 

 

Parentview 

Just a reminder that you can go to https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 

to fill out a questionnaire expressing your views about the school. 

 

End of term productions 

Please remember to return your slips for tickets. These will be 

allocated next week. 
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Trips 

Please return slips and money for the sports trips by tomorrow.  Thank you to those parents who 

have already done this.  Please also remember that if you have paid on Wisepay we still need a 

permission slip.  
 

Outstanding monies  

There are a number of fees still outstanding for Kingswood, After School Club and Afternoon 

Nursery.  Can you please settle these as soon as possible as all accounts need to be settled before 

the end of term.  Thank you. 
 

Year 6 Leavers’ barbecue 

We look forward to seeing Year 6 and their parents at the Leavers’ barbecue on Thursday 21st 

July. No siblings please. 
 

Music concert 

We had a lovely music concert this morning where the standard gets better every year. Thank you 

to KS2 for entertaining us and to the hard work put in by Mrs White and Mrs Hundley. It was also 

great to hear our brilliant orchestra.  
 

Dinner money - September 16 

We have been advised that the cost of school meals for KS2 will be £2.35 per day from 

September.  Children who are currently in Yellow class will become KS2 in September and will 

therefore need to pay for any meals ordered.  Herts Catering Ltd terms state that all meals must 

be paid for in advance so please help us to conform to this. 
 

Appointments during the school day 

An increasing number of children are being collected during the school day for medical and other 

appointments - this is disruptive to their learning, to the class and to the office staff.  Please 

support us by arranging appointments as far as possible outside of school hours.  As from 

September we will be asking you to provide us with a copy of your appointment letter to keep on 

record. 
 

Dates for the term 

Friday 8th July Year 1 to Henry Moore Foundation 

Friday 8th July Year 6 to Buddhist Monastery 

Monday 11th July Sports day – 10am, followed by picnic –  

Remember Sun cream, PE kit, hat and 

trainers 

Tuesday 12th July Yr 5 to Harlow Outdoor Pursuits 

Wednesday 13th July Yr 4/6 Stanborough lakes 

Thursday 14th July Yr 6 to new Herts secondary schools 

Friday 15th July Yr 6 triathlon at Leventhorpe 

Friday 15th July Yr 1/2 Tolmers 

Friday 15th July Year 3 Harlow Outdoor Pursuits 

Tuesday 19th July Year 5/6 production 1.45pm and 7pm 

Wednesday 20th July Year 3/4 production 1.45pm and 7pm 

Thursday 21st July Yr 6 Leaver’s barbecue 7-9 

Friday 22nd July Yr 6 Leaver’s service in church 12.45 pm 

Friday 22nd July Yr 6 Leaver’s service in hall 1.20 pm 

Friday 22nd July End of term 2pm 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs M. J. West 

Headteacher 
 

 
 
 


